Pamela Martin

From: Hailey Steiger

Sent:June 25, 2018 5:16 PMTo:Public HearingsSubject:Re: 63 Boyd Street

Hello,

We received notification in our mail about the proposed changes to 63 Boyd Street, including rezoning to R1-S2 Zone for two small lot single family dwellings.

We live at 408 Niagara Street, and are in support of this rezoning. Given the proximity of James Bay to downtown, and growth in the City's population, densification should be encouraged here and this rezoning at 63 Boyd is a form of gentle density which fits well with the character of the neighbourhood.

Thank you,

Hailey & Jonathan